Dear, 

I am writing to you regarding the Communication on the future of VAT adopted by the European Commission on 6 December. 

As an actor in the music industry, I am disadvantaged by the current VAT system vis-à-vis other cultural sectors, such as the book and newspapers industries. 

Why should people have to pay more VAT to buy Jacques Brel’s music than to read a book about his life? And why does pornographic ”literature” get a VAT break? 

I believe our VAT system should enhance European citizens’ access to culture, which is a fundamental part of the European project. If nothing else, it should at least be logical.

Yours sincerely, 
